
 

  

 

Community Update 
 

West Park/Jumping Point Park 
Improvement Project 

 

  

 

As construction of the new Rumson-Sea Bright Bridge nears completion, The Borough of 
Rumson is proactively submitting an application for the 2025 Monmouth County Open Space 
Grant to rehabilitate West Park.  
  
The proposed project includes new play area equipment, new landscaping, additional walkways, 
and the planting of new trees, along with the replacement of existing trees impacted by the 
bridge construction process. 
 
For more information on this proposed project, please 
visit rumsonnj.gov/rumsonprojects/west-park-improvement-project 
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For the most up-to-date information on the new Rumson-Sea Bright Bridge, please 
visit rumsonseabrightbridge.com. 
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